
ParentsAssociation@baltimorelabschool.org 
 

 
Welcome Baltimore Lab School (BLS) Families to the 2024-2025 Baltimore Lab School Academic Year!  
We are extremely excited for the upcoming school year and all of the activities, events, and fun planned. 
The Parents’ Association cannot establish and execute such amazing events without the help of our 
parent/guardian volunteers. Together, we hope to provide programs to enhance our school community. 
 
All families are members of the PA and are encouraged to pay the annual dues of $30. New families are 
always welcomed to join the PA when joining BLS mid-year. While dues are not required for PA 
membership, contributions and parent volunteers are needed to implement programs and activities.   
 
Join our private Facebook Group:      Pay dues via Venmo: 
“Parents Connect-Baltimore Lab School”    Mat Leffler Schulman; @junomat 

     
 
On behalf of the PA Executive Committee, thank you for completing the form below. Please complete 
and return this form to school or email to ParentsAssociation@baltimorelabschool.org by 9/16/24. 
 

P/G Information Parent / Guardian 1 Parent / Guardian 2 

First & Last Name:   

Email Address: 
  

Cell Number: 
  

 
 

Volunteer 
Opportunities: 

□ Help implement activities/events □ Help implement activities/events 

□ PA Executive Committee        
    □ Hot Lunch Team Member 

    □ Member at Large 

□ PA Executive Committee        
    □ Hot Lunch Team Member 

    □ Member at Large 

Membership  
Dues $30: 

Circle one:    Venmo     or     Check 

Enrolled 
Student(s): 

Student Name(s):  

Grade Level(s):  
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